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As a school, we are passionate advocates of educating the 
‘whole child’. Embedding an understanding of courtesy, 
communication and collaboration underpins all that we do. 
Good manners are as relevant today as they’ve always been, 
are timeless, and cost nothing.  
 
Our boys and girls never fail to impress, even when there is 
so much going on around them. This term is really gearing 
up now, with rehearsals well underway, as well as some 
class trips and open day happening.  The children have 
stepped up to this with maturity and enthusiasm.  Well 
done to each one of you. 
 
- Miss Clifton 
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Tuesday 20th June - Concert by pupils of Mrs Lincoln           
         (Singing and Piano) 
 
Tuesday 27th June - Concert by pupils of Miss Bullen    
                   (Violin and Guitar) 
 
Friday 23rd June - Sports Day and Summer Fair 
 
Wednesday 28th June - Transition Morning 
 
Wednesday 28th June - Parent/Form Tutor Interviews 
 
Thursday 29th June - School Disco - 5pm to 6pm 
 
Friday 30th June - Year Six Movie Night 
 
Monday 3rd July - EYFS Concert and Nursery Graduation 
 
Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th July - Frozen Jr! 
 
Friday 7th July - Speech Day and Picnic 
 
Monday 10th July to Friday 14th July - Holiday Club 
 

Key Dates: 
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Summer Fair
FRIDAY 23RD JUNE

THE OLD SCHOOL HENSTEAD

Join us for lots of fun including 
• face painting • cake sale 

• football shootout • hook a duck 
• sponge the teacher • treasure
map • bbq and much much more!

BBQ,

GAMES,

STALLS 

JOIN US FOR OUR

Sports Day
&

Sports day starting at
1.30pm, followed by our

Summer Fair 
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DISCO
SCHOOL

THURSDAY 29TH JUNE
5PM - 6PM

£3 PER PERSON 

TUCK SHOP AVAILABLE
(BRING PENNIES!)
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Presents

Wednesday 5th & Thursday 6th July 2023

TICKETS ON SALE NOW! 

6.30pm Start  (Doors Open 6.10pm)

£10 Per Person

https://ticketlab.co.uk/promoter/TOSH 

Tickets for sale online: 

https://ticketlab.co.uk/promoter/TOSH

https://ticketlab.co.uk/promoter/TOSH
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Year One have been using 100 squares this week to help us 
with addition in Numeracy. We started by giving each other 
random numbers to find on the 100 square, this helped us 
get used to locating a variety of different numbers. Then we 
added 10 from a given number, remembering to move down 
one square by counting in 10’s. We moved on to adding 
20,30,40 and so on. Once we grasped this concept we 
progressed on to adding on 11. Using the same method of 
going down a square to add on 10, then across 1 square to 
make it 11.  
 
- Mrs Dakin
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On Thursday Year Three and Four headed out to Thetford 
forest and Go Ape. The pupils started by exploring the forest 
and discovering all the hidden play parks. The pupils were 
finally kitted up to take part in the Tree Top challenge. Each 
pupil showed determination, confidence, adventure and 
teamwork during this activity. A lovely day out had by all. 
 
- Miss Bennie
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Year Six took advantage of a beautiful morning to spend a 
few hours in Southwold. A play on the beach was followed 
by a stroll through the town.  We finished with a visit to the 
pier to see the famous Under the Pier Show, and to spend 
some pennies in the arcade. Isn’t it wonderful to live by the 
sea! 
- Mrs Sonn 
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Achievements 
Well Done to Rose 
and Jonah for 
achieving their 
Gold Certificates 
this week, and to 
Izaak, Lucy and 
Ruby for their 
Silver Certificates. 

Show & Tell 

Year One have been very creative at home this week.  
Thank you Teddy for sharing with us Joey the giraffe from 
drying clay and your own Pokémon cards!  Sofia, for Louis 
the crazy football man on a lollipop bench.  Rose, a cat, a 
flower and a butterfly made from modelling clay and Cody, 
for SpongeBob Square Pants.  Well done everyone.
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Summer Holiday Club 
Monday 10th - Friday 14th July  

Monday- Bikes & Scooters Day - with Mrs Sonn and Miss Bennie 
 
Tuesday- Outdoor Craft, Fun & Games with Miss Bennie and Mrs Solomon  
 
Wednesday - Wet & Wild Water Day - with Miss Bennie and Mrs Guildea  
 
Thursday - Cookery Day - with Mrs Guildea and Mrs Solomon 
 
Friday - Sports Fun and Games - with Mr Hunter and Mrs Guildea  

 
£35 per day or £140 for the week (receive one day free of charge).  
Our Summer Holiday Club is available to children from 
Reception to Year Six (including children starting Reception 
in September). We also welcome friends and relatives to 
book and attend.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch, snacks and 
drinks. Book online using the link below: 

https://theoldschoolhenstead.co.uk/summer-holiday-club/ 

https://theoldschoolhenstead.co.uk/summer-holiday-club/
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@OldSchoolHstead

@theoldschoolhenstead 

@theoldschoolhenstead 

https://twitter.com/oldschoolhstead
https://instagram.com/theoldschoolhenstead
https://m.facebook.com/theoldschoolhenstead

